
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  April 21, 2008 

 

SUBJECT: Praga, 229 W. St. Charles Road 

 

 

 

Please be advised Pavmar Enterprises Inc. d/b/a Praga located at 229 W. St. Charles Road 

is expanding their restaurant which would require a new liquor license classification.  

Currently Praga holds a class “U” liquor license which is for a small restaurant and 

service bar.  The class “N” liquor license will be assigned to Praga which will allow the 

business to have a full bar and allow the sale of packaged wine and champagne.  I have 

reviewed this request with Trustee Gron and he also approves the liquor license change to 

Praga. 

 

Please find attached an Ordinance reflecting said revisions.  Should you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


